
Members and supporters of AFSCME Local 685, Supervising 
Deputy Probation O�cers Union, SEIU Local 721, and 
Professional Managers Assoc., AFSCME Local 1967.  

Rally and press event to demand support for sta� safety

Tuesday, August 16, from 10:00-11:30 AM

L.A. County Hall of Administration - Steps
500 W. Temple Street, Downtown Los Angeles

Need more information? Call or Text Stacy Ford at (661) 208-5897. 

Tuesday, August 16, Starting at 10 AM
Rally & Press Event to Demand 

the L.A. County Board of Supervisors
Support Probation!

An average of 25 o�cers a month are being assaulted by justice-involved youth in 
L.A. County Probation facilities every single month. That’s 98% more assaults than 
our Sisters and Brothers at Orange County Probation. And we are 15 times more 
likely to be assaulted than those working in LASD* facilities.

While youth on sta� assaults are escalating, our profession is under attack by our 
very own bosses – the L.A. County Board of Supervisors. 

This was bad enough, but now the County has posted three positions in the 
newly-created Department of Youth Development (DYD) – Ambassador, Specialist, 
and Supervisor – to do EXACTLY what we are already doing.

But no degrees are required. No criminal background checks. And applicants    
need just one year of experience (two years for the Supervisor). 

Meanwhile, the pay range for these 
DYD positions is 19-46% more than 
professional, trained, and degreed 
Probation Department employees 
are making!

*Based on inmate population.


